
NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Corydon is requesting Proposals for the 
Street Improvements – 2022 Project. 
 
The Scope of Work includes removal of pavement and construction of reinforced 
PCC pavement along Lafyette Street (from the North Curb line of Jackson Street to 
the South Curb line of Anthony Street) and along Lincoln Street (from a point 
approximately 120 feet South of Maple Street to a point approximately 680 feet 
North of Maple Street). 
 
Proposals will be received at the Corydon City Hall located at 105 W Jackson 
Street, Corydon, Iowa until 10:00 A.M. on July 25, 2022.  A Bid Security is NOT 
required.  Proposals will be publicly opened at the Corydon City Hall at  
10:00 A.M. on July 25, 2022, and considered and acted upon at the City Council 
meeting on July 27, 2022, at 5:30 P.M. 

 
Drawings, Specifications, and Contract Documents may be examined at the 
Corydon City Hall and at the office of Hall Engineering Company, 300 Sheridan, 
Suite 101, Centerville, Iowa (641) 437-4477, or may be obtained for personal use 
from Hall Engineering Company upon deposit of $50.00 (plus shipping cost).   
Drawings, Specifications, and Contract Documents are also available electronically 
at no cost. 
 
Work shall commence upon receipt of Notice to Proceed and shall be completed 
on or before November 30, 2022, subject to any extension thereof, which is 
granted by the City of Corydon. 
 
Published by order of the Corydon City Council on the 22nd day of June, 2022. 
  
 
 
    CITY OF CORYDON, IOWA 
 
 
 
    By     /s/   Nathan Bennett            
          Mayor 
ATTEST 
 
   /s/   Stacy Gibbs            
         City Clerk 
 
 
 
 


